
                                                                     U.S. Department of Justice
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March 29, 2012

Diane Holst
20012 240th Street
Eldridge, IA 52748

Dear Ms. Holst,

This  is  a  supplemental  response  to  your  Freedom  of  Information  Act  request  dated 
February 21, 2011, seeking copies of various documents relating a COPS Technology grant which 
was awarded to the City of Davenport, Iowa. This supplemental response relates specifically to 
your request for copies of any and all sole source justification documents.

We have completed  our  search  for  records  that  are  responsive to  this  portion of  your 
request, and did not locate any responsive records.  Review of the grant file did not indicate that  
any sole source justification documents were submitted by the grantee or processed by the COPS 
office.  

If  you  have  further  questions,  please  address  your  inquiry  to  this  office,  Attention: 
FOIA/PA Officer. You may also call us at (202) 353-9864 or fax any correspondence to (202) 
514-3456.  If you would like further information on the COPS Office, please visit our Internet site 
at http://www.cops.usdoj.gov.  

Sincerely,

Original Signed

Gary L. Baude
FOIA Officer

 


